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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Sent: Thursday, September 5, 2019 11:10 AM
To: 'M Singh'; *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Cc: Migdal, Sebastian (CI-StPaul); Ekobena, Richard (CI-StPaul); #CI-StPaul_Ward7 (Ward7

@ci.stpaul.mn.us); Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul); Perucca, 
James (CI-StPaul); Schmidt, Brian (CI-StPaul); Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul); Wiese, Angie (CI-
StPaul)

Subject: RE: Proposal letter

Hello Mr. Shoker, 
Ms. Moermond and staff have reviewed your proposal and have accepted the proposal to re-open the liquor store on a 
temporary basis, noting that this will be reviewed periodically.   
 
If you have any questions, please let me know.  Thanks! 
 

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

   Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
 
 
 

From: M Singh <shoker23@ymail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, September 5, 2019 8:50 AM 
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Proposal letter 
 
Hi Marcia, here is a proposal letter. If any technical issues opening, please let me I can drop off the letter in your office. 
Please request to open immediately. 
Thank you, Makhan Shamrock Plaza Liquor 651-235-2016 

 


